
Notice: Non-Submission of Undertaking Forms by 2+2 students 

All those 4th semester students who were admitted under 2+2 scheme were directed to submit the 

undertaking forms latest by 6th May 2022. 

It has come to notice that few students have not yet submitted the undertakings till now. The remaining 

students are hereby directed to submit the undertakings latest by Monday, 23rd May 2022 failing which 

it will be assumed that these students are not interested in the 2+2 scheme and their 2+2 offer will get 

cancelled automatically. No request or representation will be entertained from these students later on 

under any circumstances. 


